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Special Guests from Wayne State University  
 

【Jia-wei Min, Tamsui Campus Report】On Mar. 17 and 18 a team of five

representatives  from  Wayne  State  University  lead  by  Associate  Vice

President  of  the  Education  Outreach  and  International  Programs,

Dr.Margaret Winters and her husband Dr. Ahmad M. Ezzeddine came to visit

Tamkang University campus. After they visited the Chueh-sheng Memorial

Library on the 17th, Vice President of International Affairs, Wan-chin Tai

welcomed them and shared a film introducing the TKU campus, history and

international achievements.

 

In addition, Director of the Office of International and Cross-Strait

Affairs, Pei-wha Chilee, Dean of the College of Engineering, Chii-dong Ho,

Dean of the College of Global Development, Ay-hwa Andy Liou and Director

of the Office of Research and Development, Bo-chang Wang, joined the

enthusiastic exchange. Dr. Margaret Winters expressed, “It’s admirable

that TKU is always raising their international perspective. I look forward

to working together to raise enrollment numbers of international students

for  both  universities.” On  Mar.  18  the  honored  guests  were  led  by

Director of the Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering, Shiunn-

jang Chern, to enjoy and observe the unique features of Lanyang Campus.
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